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U.S. 60 Reduced Beginning May 13th - August 16th
APRIL 30TH 2024 BY DEE LOFLIN

U.S. 60 Reduced Beginning May 13th - August 16th

Highway 60 in Butler and Stoddard counties will be reduced as contractor crews remove and replace
islands at various intersections.

As work is underway, eastbound and westbound Route 60 will be reduced to one lane in each
direction in the vicinity of the intersection.

This section of roadway is located between County Road 565 in Butler County and County Road 717
in Stoddard County. 

Weather permitting, work will take place from Monday, May 13th through Friday, August 16th from 6
a.m. to 5 p.m. daily.
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More from ShowMe Times:

Route 114 in Stoddard County Will be Reduced to One Lane

Route 114 in Stoddard County Will
be Reduced to One Lane  

Route 153 in Stoddard County Reduced for Shoulder Repairs

Route 153 in Stoddard County
Reduced for Shoulder Repairs

Route BB in Stoddard County Closed for Culvert Replacement

Route BB in Stoddard County
Closed for Culvert Replacement  

Route U in Stoddard County Reduced for Pavement Repairs

Route U in Stoddard County
Reduced for Pavement Repairs
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